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Tuesday 7th June, 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ref: ‘Stockwell SuperStore’ Refill shop  
 
We’re the school’s ECO Refill team and we’ve created a business called Stockwell SuperStore.  
 
In addition to our Creative Enterprise week, themed ‘Environment’, our school have been selected to 
participate in a pilot with London Schools, to see if children can make a big difference to plastic waste, 
by introducing refill shops that we run at school. Please help us to help our planet! 
 
Reusing and refilling containers reduces waste and prevents all the emissions that go into making more 
and more plastic containers. We hope by having a nice convenient refill shop at school, you’ll find it 
easier to reuse more and waste less. 
 
Our ECO shop refills washing up liquid, body wash and hand wash, with our gorgeous range of eco-
friendly, vegan, cruelty free products that are made here in the UK. 
 
- 100ml/500ml washing up liquid costs: 50p/£2.50 
- 100ml/500ml hand wash costs 60p/£.2.60 
- 100ml/500ml body wash costs 70p/£2.70 
 
Every bottle refilled is one less in landfill and avoids all the harmful emissions that are involved in making 
a new bottle. Even our big bulk containers are returned to be refilled and reused, so we’re working hard 
to protect our planet.  
 
We hope you’ll be able to help us reduce plastic waste by refilling with us. If we all do this together it will 
make a big difference - please help us to make a big difference for our planet and for our future. 
 
The ECO Refill shop will be open on Monday 13th June 2022 at 3.30pm in the Green Zone.   
 
We hope to see you there and don’t forgot your container! 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Stockwell’s ECO Refill Team	

	
	
 


